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KCNA Reports about Preparations for Satellite Launch

Pyongyang, March 17 (KCNA) -- The Korean Central News Agency 
issued the following report on Saturday: 

The relevant bodies of the DPRK sent necessary information to the 
International  Civil  Aviation  Organization,  the  International  Maritime 
Organization,  the  International  Telecommunication  Union  and  others 
according  to  international  regulations  and  procedures  as  part  of  the 
preparations  for  the  launch  of  earth  observation  satellite 
Kwangmyongsong-3. 

The Korean Committee for Space Technology will invite experienced 
foreign experts on space science and technology and journalists to visit 
the Sohae Satellite Launching Station, the General Satellite Control and 
Command Centre and other places and observe its launch. 

javascript:onTopNews('specialnews','2012','316555')
javascript:onTopNews('specialnews','2012','315864')
http://www.krld.pl/

